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I am an Internal Medicine physician writing to support HB 4130, a bill that would 

prohibit corporations from practicing medicine. The bill closes the loopholes in the 

CPOM doctrine which have allowed corporations and entities to own and control 

medical practices and interfere in medical decisions. Further, many  physicians are 

unable to speak and fear retaliation, all amid an epidemic of burnout within our 

profession. HB 4130 also limits corporate entities from enforcing harmful non 

compete agreements.  I’m adding my name , along with many of my colleagues to 

support HB 4130 .  


